
            

 

   RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/024/2022-23                                                                                   7th May 2022 

RAIN DANCE PARTY 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings! 
 

“It takes sunshine and rain to make a rainbow. There would be no rainbows 

without sunshine and rain.” - Roy T. Bennett                                             
 

The excitement for the summer break is here and we are thrilled to say that we 

have planned a rain dance party for our little ones before the summer break 

begins on Friday,13th May 2022 in the school playground within school hours. 

To ensure the safety of our students all the safety measures regarding COVID-19 

will be followed as per guidelines.  
 

Please make a note of a few important points: 

(a)It is a regular working day for the children. All Meals will be served and the 

students should carry their bags and water bottle as usual.  

(b) Dress Code: Swimming costume under the school uniform and an extra set of 

clothes to change after the rain dance. 

(c) All children have to wear masks and carry sanitizers.  
 

We seek your support in conducting the Rain Dance Party for the children with 

full protocols and safety. 
 

For any concern, please connect with the class teacher. 
 
Warm Regards  
Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal  
 


